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As a long time resident of the Southern Highlands I am devastated at what this proposal holds for our future in 
terms how it will affect out children, grandchildren, the surrounding environment, wild life, grazing animals, 
food chain and of course our waterways and catchments. 

Let's not even start on the amount of trucks that will using our roads which are most certainly not up for the 
task, one every 7 minutes at that! 

I feel like our region has become a dumping ground for very bad ideas and that we are being bullied into 
accepting our fate when it comes to state government planning because we are in relative close proximity to 
Sydney and we have at least some infrastructure in place. However  we are far enough away to be out of sight 
and out of mind! 

Let me ask those decisions makers if they would be happy to have this factory metres from their or their loved 
ones homes? My guess would be a resounding NO!! 

Can you  one hundred per cent guarantee there will be zero emissions of micro plastics or any other harmful  
toxic chemicals? 

This  company has already been reprimanded in its country of origin for poor environmental practices, what 
more evidence is needed to prove this proposal should NOT go ahead. 

I don't think it could be any clearer that our community does NOT want or need such a development in our 
beautiful Southern Highlands area.  

It is so inappropriate that it's almost laughable except it's not.  

Please listen to our community and put a halt to this horrendous proposal and development for the sake of 
future generations. 
 

 




